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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

All our very best wishes for the festive season. I just wanted to take this opportunity to make 

you aware of our upcoming events, arrangements for the last day of term and our start in the 

new year.  

 

Following the success of the recent charity events at Central we will be hosting a Christmas 

Non-Uniform Day on Friday 21st December.  We ask that if students wish to wear a Christmas 

jumper that they make a donation of £1, if they come in non-uniform they donate £2 to our 

Christmas charity (Jigsaw).  Staff are also being invited to wear Christmas jumpers and will be 

making a donation. No ripped jeans or crop tops.  

 

We will be holding an Attendance prize draw for all students in school on Friday 21st 

December; you have to be ‘in it to win it.’  To be entered into the draw you must be in school 

on Friday.  Vouchers and selections boxes are just some of the prizes on offer.   

 

Last Day of Term Arrangements – Students will be attending a whole school assembly at 12 

noon and will be dismissed at approximately 12.20 pm.  Please note that if any student 

requires lunch this will need to be purchased at break time.   

 

Students will return to the Academy at 8.30 am on Wednesday 9th January, 2019.  

 

Finally, everyone at Central Academy would like to wish you and your family a happy 

Christmas and we look forward to seeing you in the New Year. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Stephen Gilby 

Principal   


